
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 23-586 8th December 2023 
 

 
Your request  
You requested the following:  
  
I would very much like to reference the waiting list time estimates for ADHD diagnoses from 
your health board.   
  
Our response  
  
We are unable to provide the current waiting time for how long a patient will wait to reach a 
diagnosis as it is not recorded centrally. To comply with your request, we would need to 
review every patient record and we have established would take in excess of 18 hours to 
undertake and therefore exceeds the appropriate costs limit under Section 12 of the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000, which is currently £450. This is not an exemption which 
requires us to consider the application of the public interest test.  
 


